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No detection of cocaine in Red Bull Energy Drink 
 
Following alerts on detection of traces of cocaine in Red Bull energy drink 
imported from Austria, AVA has taken samples of various types of Red Bull 
energy drinks imported from Thailand, Vietnam, Austria and Malaysia, and sold 
in Singapore for laboratory analysis. 
 
2 Tests conducted at the Health Sciences Authority laboratories for Food 
Safety and Illicit Drugs & Analytical Toxicology did not detect any presence of 
cocaine in all samples tested. 
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